
WE’RE CURRENTLY DEVELOPING 
A NEW FREE COUNSELLING 
SERVICE FOR LGBTIQA YOUTH 
AND THEIR LOVED ONES AND 
NEED YOUR INPUT!

UNITING
COMMUNITIES

Your insights will help shape how this service is designed. If you would 
like to participate in the discussion, please register to attend our 
upcoming community consultation session

Wednesday, 28 November 
6pm – 7.30pm
All LGBTIQA+ youth and their family and friends are welcome to attend.

This project is a joint collaboration between Uniting Communities and the Dulwich Centre.

Call 8202 5190 to register or email us 
for more information about the service.
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